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My name is Verle Anderson, Founder and CEO of NATIVE AMERICAN HISTORY PROJECT, INC. Part of my job is to research
Indigenous history in Mendocino County. I have attached a report of the Indigenous Pomo People in Mendocino County as well as the history of
the Pinoleville Trust Property. It is very important that you understand and learn why the property was mitially established by the Mendocino

County Superior Court.

If you have any comments or questions please contact me at verleanderson@att or call me at 462-8325. My background includes history projects
in schools in Lake and Mendocino Counties, photographs exhibits, research projects for the Mendocino County Museum and the Noyo Trail
project, genealogy for individuals. I also sat on the Mendocino College Board of Trustees and have served on the Ukiah Unified School District
Title VII programs and the Native American Advisory Committee at Mendocino College.

Sincerely,
Verle Anderson



